
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Pursuant to the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L. Ch. 131, sec. 40, the Wakefield Conservation 
Commission will hold a public hearing via Zoom on Thursday August 27, 2020 at 7:15 PM. 
 
Consistent with the Governor’s orders suspending certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law and banning gatherings of 
more than 10 people, this meeting will be conducted by remote participation to the greatest extent possible.  The public may 
not physically attend this meeting, but every effort will be made to allow the public to view and/or listen to the meeting in 
real time.  Persons who wish to do so are invited to click on the following link https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83046718462. 
If you do not have a camera or microphone on your computer you may use the following dial in number: 1-929-205-6099 
Meeting ID 830 4671 8462.  Please only use dial in or computer and not both as feedback will distort the meeting. This 
meeting will be audio and video recorded. 
 

A Notice of Intent has been filed by Joseph Tavano for work to be performed at  

102 New Salem Street. 

 
It is proposed to raze and remove the existing buildings and septic system and replace with a 1,656  
square foot duplex with associated utilities, parking and landscaping with 100’ of a wetland and  
bordering land subject to flooding.  
 

 

To be published in the Wakefield Daily Item no later than Thursday August 20, 2020. 

 

 

                                         

To be posted at the Town Hall on or before Monday, August 24, 2020.   

 

 

 

CC:   Board of Appeals Building Inspector Applicant   
 Board of Health   Planning Board Owner 
 Board of Selectmen Town Engineer  Representative   
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83046718462
doates
Typewritten Text

doates
Typewritten Text
Town Clerk's Office
Wakefield, Ma
 8/20/2020 9:23 AM

doates
Typewritten Text

doates
Typewritten Text

doates
Typewritten Text

doates
Typewritten Text

doates
Typewritten Text




